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The 1st semester is already at an end!  Each month I am focusing on one of the areas 
mentioned in the August newsletter.  This month:  Assist and support veterans 
pursuing higher education and vocational education. 
 
There are a number of ways that Members and Units can assist veterans in furthering 
their education: 

• Volunteer to collaborate with a Student Veterans of America chapter or other 
campus student veterans group at colleges and universities in your community. 

• Sign up to receive The American Legion's Legislative Action Alerts, and support 
the alerts regarding the GI Bill. 

• Arrange for your post home to be available for off-campus events/chapter 
meetings. 

• Provide information/handouts to members on organizing and delivering 
presentations on career and life skills topics to student veterans. 

• Promote events through local media and your Unit social media accounts. 
• Promote the American Legion Auxiliary Non-Traditional Student Scholarship, 

available for students who are returning to the classroom after some period of 
time. 

 
Please continue sending me updates on your Unit activities for the Education 
program. The year-end report form is posted on the Department website with the other 
chairmen’s report forms. 
 
I look forward to hearing how your Units promote the Auxiliary education programs 
throughout the school year. 
 
In the Spirit of Service, not for self, 
For Veterans, God and Country, 

Julie Vietri   
Education Chairman 
Department of Arizona 
jvietri@msn.com 
480-495-1558 

  


